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June 2020

TO: All Members

FROM: Damien T. K. Kim

RE: MEETING CANCELLATIONS

The following meetings have been cancelled due to the continued national pandemic of
COVID-19;

Wednesday, June 3, 2020, 5:00 PM: Unit 2

Wednesday, June 10, 2020, 5:00 PM: Unit 1
Wednesday, June 17, 2020, 6:00 PM: General Membership Meeting

So far, things are starting to look better throughout our island chain with zero to one or
two cases reported per day compared to our continental United States and around the
world. This is a clear indication that we are all doing our part to keep our island and its
people safe and protected as best as possible.

Let us keep this up s0 we can soon get back to normal.

Until then, please stay safe, stay healthy and let us keep working together.

Fraternally and Respectfully,

A AL

DAMIEN T.K. KIM
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